
 

22 July 2024 

Cancellation of Meeting 

Audit & Governance Committee 

6:00pm on Tuesday 23 July 2024 

There are no items of business for the Audit & Governance Committee to consider at 
the meeting scheduled for Tuesday 23 July 2024. 

Accordingly, the meeting has been cancelled. 

The next scheduled meeting of the Committee is on Thursday 19 September 2024. 


